
Attachment B – Site Photos taken on September 8, 2021 

 

Proposed location of new sign. Looking east from Mackenzie Street. 



 

Current ‘Indie Cinema’ sign. Looking east from Mackenzie Street. 



 

‘Sudbury District Nurse Practitioner Clinics’ sign. Looking northeast from Mackenzie Street.  



 

‘The Village on Mackenzie’ sign. Looking east from Mackenzie Street.  


